

## **Newsletter**

- June 2010 -

## **Events**

June 2<sup>nd</sup> 6 PM

The first Wednesday of every month we welcome all of our members and all Danes living in or visting New York to come join us at the **Stambord** for a drink at the Audrey Lounge & Cafe (39th Street btw. Lexington Avenue and Park Avenue.) for some afterwork fun networking. There will be Carlsberg, so grab a colleague or friend and come join us.

Location: Audrey Lounge & Cafe at W New York -The Tuscany, 120 East 39th Street, New York, NY 10016

June 6<sup>th</sup>

This year's **Grundlovsdag celebration** at the Danish Home on 1065 Quaker Bridge Road, Croton-on-Hudson, NY, will take place on Sunday June 6, 2010 – parking and admission free.

11 a. m. open-air church service with Pastor Julie Sløk, Den Danske Sømandskirke;

12 noon – 6 p. m. food, beverages, live entertainment. For more information check the Danish Home's website www.danishhome.org.

June 23<sup>rd</sup> 12 AM The Danish-American Chamber of Commerce is pleased to be able to invite to a **luncheon with Danish Minister of Economic and Business Affairs Brian Mikkelsen**, where he will talk on the subject of Danish trade policies.

The event will take place at New York Athletic Club. Further details are to be announced shortly, including registration and price.

## **Recent events**



In a popular joint venture with The Danish Seaman's Church and DJOEF, the Chamber of Commerce presented **Danish New York-based** winemaker Morten Hallgreen.

With a multifaceted presentation of his personal story, a professional craftsman's considerations

and a walkthrough of the samples he had brought with him, along with the tall, airy church room and a pleasant summer evening, the event brought something interesting for everybody.

Morten Hallgreen thanks us for a pleasant evening with an attentive audience.

The Danish Consulate General opened its doors to the Chamber of Commerce in a **farewell event honoring consule general Torben Gettermann**, who is moving on to a new position in Hong Kong.

In a speech on the personal and professional experiences in his time as the consule general in New York, Torben



Gettermann also voiced his appreciation of the ongoing partnership between the chamber and the consulate. We wish him all the best in his future work.

**The Nordic Forum 2010**, an event featuring the Nordic chambers of commerce, had to be postponed due to scheduling problems.

The event is planned to take place on September 14<sup>th</sup> – details will be announced.